
Butterfly Brawl to Take Place
on  Thursday  June  6th  at
Academy LA in Hollywood
LOS ANGELES (MARCH 6, 2024)–On Thursday night, June 6, Wise
Owl Boxing will present the Butterfly Brawl. The Butterfly
Brawl  is  an  extension  of  the  popular  fundraising  event
Butterfly Ball, which has drawn powerhouses and A-Listers for
several years. The event has raised hundreds of thousands of
dollars for the Warrior Of the Light Foundation and City of
Hope.

The event will take place at Academy LA in Hollywood. (6021
Hollywood BLVD, Los Angeles, 90028)

This year, in addition to presenting a major musical act, the
event will feature a professional boxing card.

“I have been involved with this incredible evening since the
inception and now to add a professional boxing event will only
enhance the evening and bring out more and more people on June
6th,” said Mark Habibi of Wise Owl Boxing.

The Butterfly Ball was created to honor the life of music
executive, Yassy Hosseini, who passed away from Breast Cancer
in 2016 at the age of 39.

Besides music and boxing, the event will also hold an auction
of items. If interested in donating an item to be included in
the auction please email info@wiseowlboxing.com

Past artists that have appeared have been the Blackeyed Peas,
Snoop-Dogg , Too Short and Anderson Paak.

SPONSORSHIP  OPPORTUNITIES  AVAILABLE  –  Please
email  info@wiseowlboxing.com
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News and updates will be forthcoming in the upcoming weeks.


